
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

July 8, 2024 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re:  Annual Disconnection Reduction Report – Compliance Filing 
Dockets UE-190529 and UG-190530 (consolidated) 

Dear Director Killip: 

On July 8, 2020, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (“Commission”) 
entered its Final Order (“Order 08”) in the above-captioned dockets. Order 08, among other 
things, requires Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) to file an annual disconnection reduction report. 

Pursuant to Order 08, paragraph 781, in the above-referenced dockets, attached is PSE’s Annual 
Disconnection Reduction Report. This report provides information for calendar year 2023. 

Also included in the report is the total number of electric disconnections that occurred on each 
day for which the national weather service issued, or announced that it intended to issue, a heat-
related alert, since July 23, 2023, pursuant to RCW 80.28.010(14). 

Please contact Carol Wallace at (425) 424-7351 for additional information about this filing.  If 
you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2142. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Birud D. Jhaveri 
Birud D. Jhaveri 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-462-3946 / Birud.Jhaveri@pse.com

cc: Service List 

Attachments: 
Annual Disconnection Reduction Report 
Certificate of Service 
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